From: cunninghamcook@cvalawoffice.com

To: AGO - Info
Subject: Public Records Request - Officer-Involved Shooting of Michael Goodnough
Date: Monday, April 12, 2021 10:54:58 AM

EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize
and trust the sender.
Dear Ms. Jessica Mishaan:

We have been retained to represent Mr. Michal Goodnough regarding the office-involved shooting
on July 8, 2020 and the events leading thereto.

Please forward to this office a copy of the report from the Vermont Attorney’s General’s review of
an investigation regarding Mr. Goodnough’s shooting. For purposes of the Vermont Public Records
Act, please consider this our formal request for the report.

Thank you for your cooperation. Please do not hesitate to contact this office should you have any
questions.

Sincerely,
Zoe Cunningham-Cook

Zoe Cunningham-Cook

Law Clerk

Costello, Valente & Gentry, P.C.
51 Putney Road

PO Box 483

Brattleboro, VT 05302
802-257-5533

802-257-4289 fax

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTE: The information transmitted, including attachments, is intended only for the person(s) or
entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged material. Any review, re-transmission,
dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon this information by persons or entities other
than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you received this in error, please contact the sender and destroy any
copies of this information.
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